de la Guerra, Sheila

From: Brooks Firestone <brooks@grundoon.net>
Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 1:49 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Brooks Firestone

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Clerk of the Board, As|am in strict quarantine | cannot attend a Board meeting in person. Please read this brief
observation into the record:

Dear Board of Supervisors, When the history of this period is written, the Cannabis issue and decisions made regarding
its development may be one of the critical determinations of our era. The future effect on culture, economics, health,
and safety of our County will be determined by decisions made by the current Board of Supervisors. Until more is
known about the ramifications of a rapid development of cannabis | urge the Board to slow down and demand a
thorough examination of growing and distribution of this product.

Brooks Firestone
Former Supervisor



